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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
October	14,	2019	

 
	
CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Vice	President,	
Marcie	Homer,	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	conference	room.	
 
MEMBERS	PRESENT:	Diane	Adams,	Trudy	DeGroot,	Sue	Henderson,	
Donald	Hess,	Marcie	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,	Ampara	Navarro	&	Xia	
Thao	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	September	9,	2019	meeting	were	read	
and	approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	September	9	was	$4,677.77.		After	expenses	and	
deposits,	the	balance	as	of	today,	October	14,	is	$4,704.46	plus	we	
have	$80	in	the	cash	box.		Sue	said	she	is	missing	the	July	2019	bank	
statement.	
	
BOOK	SALE	REPORT:		Trudy	again	passed	around	the	book	sale	work	
sign-up	sheets.		The	book	sale	is	next	week	–	October	23,	24	&	25.			
		
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		Xia	had	nothing		to	report.	
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		No	President’s	Report	as	Susan	was	not	in	
attendance.	
	
OLD	BUSINES:		Marcie	read	a	thank-you	note	from	the	high	school	
senior,	Erika,	who	received	the	PRIDE	scholarship	from	the	Friends	
of	the	Library.	
	
Judy	called	Chris	Anderson	with	Discoverbooks.com	to	set	up	a	date	
and	time	to	pick	up	our	left	over	books	from	the	book	sale.	
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NEW	BUSINESS:		Marcie	said	she	tried	to	contact	Zachary	Ramos	with	
the	Travelling	Library	to	see	if	he	wants	to	come	to	our	book	sale	and	
get	some	books	for	his	travelling	library.		She	left	a	message	but	
hasn’t	heard	back	as	yet.		She	will	contact	him	again	and	also	tell	him	
about	the	free	books	after	3:00	PM	on	Friday.			
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:20	PM,	but	no	
books	to	sort	today	as	we	have	enough	for	the	book	sale.		Next	
meeting	will	be	November	11	at	President,	Susan	Guest’s	house	at	
629	Spooner	Court,	Patterson.		Please	bring	a	dessert	snack	to	share.		
This	will	also	be	the	meeting	for	election	of	new	officers.			
 
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


